
St. Elizabeth

Catholic Community 
School

1095 Channing Avenue. Palo Alto. CA 94301
Office 326-9004

June 12, 1989

Mr. and Mrs. Matias Varela
804 Bell Street
East Palo Alto, CA94303

Dear Mary and Matias,

Thank you for considering our school site as a possibility for establishing an after 
school hours program which would teach children Mexican Folk Dances. Our school 
children have, especially in the past year, expressed much interest in learning 
Mexican Folk Dancing and have performed these during our Spring Festival held in 
May. How much greater the enjoyment of these children were they doing so under 
your direction!

We hope that we will be able to work with you in the near future to determine the 
details of this program in order to have one of your teachers on staff in the fall.

Melanie Maione 
Principal


